
 CITY OF PORT LAVACA 

 
COUNCIL MEETING: JUNE 09, 2025 
 
DATE: 06-03-2025 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
FROM: WAYNE SHAFFER, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
SUBJECT: CONSTRUCTION AWARD – Micro surfacing of Mariemont and Hillside Terrace 
 
 
Background: 

In continuation of the planned street remediation we recently advertised for the proposed 2025 micro 
surfacing of Mariemont and Hillside Terrace Subdivisions. 

We received two bids on June 3, 2025 from Intermountain Slurry Seal and Viking Construction. The 
apparent Low Bidder is Intermountain Slurry Seal with a total base bid of $163,800.00 and add alternate 
of $62,480.00, for a grand total of $226,280.00. A bid tabulation is attached. 

 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends a construction contract for this project be awarded to Intermountain Slurry Seal in the 
amount of $226,280.00.  We have $200,000.00 budgeted in sealcoat and the remaining balance can come 
out of materials which will have approximately $80,000.00 at the time of completion. The work is to be 
completed within 30 days of the time that the contract begins. 

 


